
 
From: Christine Sawinsky  
Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2020 9:15 AM
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>
Subject: [EXT] Docket EL 19-003
 
﻿Dear PUC Commissioners and Staff,
 
Considering docket Docket EL 19-003 , Please do not allow Crowned Ridge Wind to have a waiver.
Crowned Ridge Wind is NOT in compliance with the permit issued by the PUC. 
The PUC should hold up the rules that it has made.  
Crowned Ridge Wind should have known better if they want to build in SD.  No excuses that it was
cold too soon.  They were not even close to being done anyway.  We in SD try not to blame the
weather for everything that doesn’t work out right, you have to be prepared for anything if you are
going too live or work in this state.  They should have been more organized. They need to pay the
fines.... otherwise why do you have the rule anyways?  Make them accountable!  Consistency and
accountability is important in every aspect of life and especially should be shown in our government
entities.
 
Christine Sawinsky 

Selby, SD 57472

 




